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 Amelie Good afternoon,

I d like to comment the planning application for Good Mixer. I am resident of Inverness street: the residential 

part. Since the Good Mixer new owner arrived unfortunately night life with Good Mixer has been hell for 

residents. No care is taken by the new owner to respect the residents at night. I believe the Council has to be 

extremelly careful in the application with no possible extension of the pub in any commercial use of the 

possible new extension building. Also I strongly would like the planning to remind the actual owner of his duty 

of respect of the residents. The noise is absolutely massive outside the pub with no care to respect the 

residents. I know it 's a pub but it's also a residential area and there is no way this pub should be transformed 

to an open air rave with very loud concerts and shouting drunk people all over the place with no respect of the 

surroundings. We strongly encourage the Council to really impose a restriction of use if the planning were to 

be granted and also to remind the actual owner that he should respect the neighbourood particularly at late 

hours. The security doorman doesn 't even seem to be present at all so we urge the planning Council to 

respect residents and remind the owner of his duty of care and respect of residents.Kind regards
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